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Tenney Matthew

From: Carl & Patty Axelsen <carl.patty.axelsen@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 7, 2018 10:28 AM

To: HAGNR Exhibits

Subject: HB 4029

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

I support HB 4029 and protections for the Deschutes River and other state scenic waterways and vote accordingly. 

Bend's plans to bridge the Deschutes would be the camel's nose in the tent of Wild River Protection. Reject the current 

proposal. They will find an acceptable alternative but not without having this ill-conceived plan rejected. 

 

Thank you for your consideration, 

Carl Axelsen 


